
 

N e w  E n t r y  S i g n s  

The new entry signs are in place at the Cleveland Avenue and 63rd Terrace 

entrances to the neighborhood.  Volunteers are needed to help remove the 

mulch and put rocks into the landscape areas.  If you are available the 

weekend of September 12 and 13th to help with this project, contact 

Travis Underwood at 459-7687.  The rain/heat delay date for this project 

is the following weekend, September 19 and 20th. 
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Picnic Fiesta 
Our 2009 Neighborhood Picnic was 

held on August 8.  A few neighbors 

braved the heat and came out for our 

Mexican Fiesta.  The wading pools 

were a hit with the kids, and the taco 

bar with all the trimmings was deli-

cious. 

Babysitting 
Abigail Tingus has completed the Red Cross 

Babysitting Course and is offering babysitting 

services in our neighborhood.  She is eleven years 

old. 

Home phone: 452-2949 

Mobile: 213-1391 

The next board meeting will be held at 7pm on 

Monday September 21 at Meadowbrook United 

Methodist Church, 2800 NE 64th St. (in front of 

Pricechopper) 
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Tashia Craig designs personalized gift baskets, 

handmade baby blankets, and handmade 

toddler blankets.  She can be reached at: 

816-225-4964  

G o t  S o m e t h i n g  t o  S a y ?  

If you have anything to share with the neighborhood, 

here’s the space to do it.  Make an announcement, 

share information, compliment a neighbor, offer a 

service, ask for a recommendation, review a local 

business, etc.  Just write it down or type it up, and 

then drop it off at 3904 NE 63rd Street or e-mail it to 

jenstedman@yahoo.com 

Y o u r  2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  a r e :  

President - Sam Shiblom 

VP - Wendy Hargrave  

Architecture:  Dave Jacobs and Ted Tingus 

Social Committee:  Wendy Hargrave, Jeanne Jacobs, Jennifer Stedman,                

         Mandy Underwood 

Beautification:  Travis Underwood 

Treasurer:  Torance Fisher 

Secretary:  JoAnn Fisher 

Newsletter Editor:  Jennifer Stedman 

Garage Sale:  Don Rose 

Luminaries: Vacant 

 




